
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 18th September 2023 

 

                                                             

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are planning to take our fabulous Year 2 children on a Local History Walk 

on Wednesday 27th September to find out more about Hazel Grove in the 

past. 

 

We will be leaving school at approximately 1.15pm and will return back to 

school at approximately 2.45pm. 

 

If you would like to accompany us on the trip please speak to your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Davey and Mrs Travis  
 

 
 


